
My name is Ahmed, I am from Oman. I study Electronic Instrumentation and 

Control at Sultan Qaboos University.It is my final year to get Bachelor degree.  

Summer 2017 was the best summer I ever had. I met students from all over the 

world and I learned more about their life. After being together for about two 

months, we were like a big family.    

It was a great opportunity for me to work at the Telecommunication department, 

Institute Mihajlo Pupin. The people here were very kind with me like I was with a 

member of my family! I would like to thank Valentina Timcenko, Veljko Janic and 

Natalija Lukic for treating me as I was their best friend.  

My internship was about designing printed circuit boards (PCB) using Altium 

Designer. It was exactly what I want to learn. I learned how I can add different 

components to the library, design 3D model and many more. 

I love being here in Serbia and I will miss it. I was amazed when I saw the people 

of Belgrade. They were nice and polite to every on. I had a great memories that I 

will never forgot them. I am sure that I will come back to Belgrade a gain. 

At the end, I want to say thank you to everyone in Institute Mihajlo Pupin about 

what they gave to me.  


